
PGE Letter seeking Network Customer Leads 

March 3, 2015 

 

The letter below will be sent to all PGE Network Transmission Customers to identify their personnel who 

will work with PGE Transmission personnel to help implement their organization’s NITS on the PGE 

OASIS. 

 

 

 

PGE Network Transmission Customer NITS on OASIS Contact: 

 

Name: 

 

Email: 

 

Phone: 

 

 

 

PGE Network Transmission Customer, 

 

As a PGE Network Transmission customer you may be aware that the process for network application 

and its associated load, resources and transmission rights are changing next year to a method that 

utilizes OASIS in much the same way as Transmission Service Requests (TSRs) are handled today.  This 

was first mentioned in FERC Order 890 and more recently reinforced in FERC Order 676-H where FERC 

approved inclusion by reference of the Version 003 NEASB Standards. 

 

PGE Transmission has formed a NITS on OASIS team to work with our network transmission customers 

to make this transition.  We are offering individual training workshops for each of our Network 

Customers.  Please identify from your organization the point person that will work with us to be involved 

in building your organization’s NITs on OASIS environment here at PGE.  Please reply to this email and 

include name, email address and phone number as indicated above. With your help we hope to make 

this a smooth and successful transition.  Please contact me if you have any questions. Thank you very 

much.  

 

 

Regards, 

 

Matt Richard 
OASIS & Scheduling Systems Analyst 
  
Transmission & Reliability Services 
Portland General Electric 
ph:  503-464-7243 
fax: 503-464-7796 

 


